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No Rebuilding of Power Plant in the Middle of a Residential Area

Hi Patricia, 

Thank you for receiving comments on the AES Powerplant rebuild. 

As a resident within a mile of the plant, please understand residents do not want it rebuilt. When it was built, it was 
likely a much less populated area. Residences have expanded to all sides of it. It's a different, congested community 
and powerplants have no business being in the middle of a residential area. 

The AES is a detriment to the surrounding residents (my family included) for health, vitality, view, and environmental 
purposes. 

Thanks again for listening to local citizens! 

~Sara Hadden 
7th Street, Hermosa Beach
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